
TSH NEWS

Happy New Year! We hope that you have had a good start to the new school

term.

The Teaching School Hub team have been busy preparing for our Spring NPQ

cohorts; there is still a short window of opportunity to apply to be part of this

cohort, so please do sign up yourself or make your colleagues aware.

We are also delighted to announce the appointment of a Deputy Director for

the Teaching School Hub: Sally Hewitt, who joins us from Gateway Alliance.

Sally brings with her a wealth of experience and expertise from her time at

Gateway and her previous roles at Warwick University and as a Primary

school teacher. Coventry and Central Warwickshire Teaching School Hub

have worked closely with Gateway Alliance since our designation in the



developing of our ECF, NPQ, ITT and CPD programmes. Gateway and the

Teaching School Hub are determined that Sally’s appointment will enable the

two organisations to continue to support each other in providing excellent

teacher training provision to all teachers in our local area.

As always, please do scroll on down to see what we have to offer you and

your staff and forward this newsletter to anyone who may benefit from any

of the training opportunities that we have to offer.

Please visit our website tshub.co.uk for more information about what your

local Teaching School Hub can offer you.

Best wishes, Becky

NPQ applications EXTENDED

UCL have extended the deadline for NPQ application to 26th JANUARY

Visit our NPQ page to view the range of fully-funded NPQ qualifications. 

The NPQs are completed on a part-time basis and are designed to fit neatly

into busy timetables, with courses beginning in March 2023

http://tshub.co.uk/
https://www.tshub.co.uk/national-professional-qualifications-npqs
https://www.tshub.co.uk/national-professional-qualifications-npqs






APPLY HERE, selecting UCL as your NPQ provider, by 26th January 2023

Please follow the links below to view the details for each of the NPQs:

New!  NPQ Leading Literacy (NPQLL)

New!  NPQ Early Years Leadership (NPQEYL) 

NPQ Leading Teaching (NPQLT)

NPQ Leading Teacher Development (NPQLTD)

NPQ Leading Behaviour and Culture (NPQLBC)

NPQ Senior Leadership (NPQSL) 

NPQ Headship (NPQH) . 

All of our NPQs are led by experienced, local facilitators and held at schools

in the local area.  

https://register-national-professional-qualifications.education.gov.uk/
https://register-national-professional-qualifications.education.gov.uk/
https://www.tshub.co.uk/national-professional-qualifications-npqs/npqll
https://www.tshub.co.uk/national-professional-qualifications-npqs/npqlt/npqeyl
https://www.tshub.co.uk/national-professional-qualifications-npqs/npqlt
https://www.tshub.co.uk/national-professional-qualifications-npqs/npqltd
https://www.tshub.co.uk/national-professional-qualifications-npqs/npq-bc
https://www.tshub.co.uk/national-professional-qualifications-npqs/npqsl
https://www.tshub.co.uk/national-professional-qualifications-npqs/npqh
https://www.tshub.co.uk/national-professional-qualifications-npqs/npqh


Changes to AB Services

Appropriate Body (AB) services are changing: 

• From September 2023 schools must use a TSH AB for all new ECT

registrations.

• From September 2023 Local Authorities will be unable to register new

ECTs. They will cease operating as ABs from September 2024. This two-stage

withdrawal for LAs from AB services will allow the majority of ECTs who

began induction in September 2022 to complete their induction without

needing to transfer to a new AB.

• From September 2024 Teaching School Hubs (TSHs) will be the sole

provider of AB services.

We are working closely with Warwickshire LA and Coventry City Council to

ensure that the transition is as seamless as possible. You will be reassured to

know that we are using the ECT Manager platform that you are familiar with

to manage the service, so the administration for you will remain the same as

you have used.

If you have any questions about our AB provision, please contact us at



ab@lawrencesheriffschool.com

 

 Exciting CPD Opportunities!
Please find below the details of courses coming up in our area:

mailto:ab@lawrencesheriffschool.com


https://gatewayalliance.co.uk/product/social-emotional-learning-2022/


https://gatewayalliance.co.uk/product/social-emotional-learning-2022/








 You can view our full range of CPD courses here

https://www.tshub.co.uk/professional-development-courses
https://www.tshub.co.uk/professional-development-courses
https://www.tshub.co.uk/professional-development-courses


https://www.tshub.co.uk/initial-teacher-training-itt/event


Please share this flyer with your communities and any other groups you

feel might be interested - thank you for your support.
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